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STATUS REPORT


COMES NOW the Director of the Manufactured Housing and Modular Units Program of the Public Service Commission (“Director” or “Complainant”), by and through the Office of the General Counsel of the Public Service Commission (“Commission”) and states as follows:

1.
On September 13, 2001, the Commission issued an Order Acknowledging Parties’ Request for Mediation and Directing Filing.  In that order, the Commission directed that “the parties shall jointly report the status of the mediation in writing to this Commission on or before September 30, 2001, and at 30-day intervals thereafter….”

2.
A mediation session between the parties was conducted at the Alternative Dispute Resolution Center at the University of Missouri-Columbia School of Law on November 8, 2001.  Discussions between the parties continued with the aim of resolving the differences between them and, with the blessing of the Commission, resolving the case in a manner that would be satisfactory to both.  The Director has been awaiting a promised letter from Respondent’s attorney which he has represented would detail Respondent’s position in the case.  In the Status Report filed August 7, 2002, the Director stated that this letter would have to be received within thirty days or the Director would be forced to declare to the Commission that the mediation had reached an impasse.  That time period elapsed, and the Director has not received a letter.

4.
On October 28, 2002, the Commission issued an Order Directing Filing, in which it directed Complainant to file a status report in this case by November 4, 2002.

5.
The Director states that the Turners have not allowed work to be completed on their home.  The Director would recommend that a ninety (90) day probationary period be assessed against Respondent in the event that the Turners do not allow any work to be done on their home. However, if the Turners do allow Respondent to complete work on the home, Respondent should have a period of thirty (30) days in which to complete that work, and the Director would then propose that a shorter period of probation be assessed against Respondent for failure to set up the home correctly initially.

6.
As to the Selbert home, as the alterations to the home cannot be corrected, because the homeowner does not want any changes made, the Director would not propose to proceed further at this time.

WHEREFORE, the Director prays that the Commission accept this Status Report. 
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